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You are invited to join
ON FIRE WITH ASPIRE LISTSERV



The ON FIRE WITH ASPIRE listserv is an invitation only listserv provided to exchange information regarding ASPIRE and to share new ideas that directly pertain to the development of Student Led IEP’s.  

To join, send an e-mail to gaaspire@gmail.com  with the simple note, please add me.
2010 ASPIRE Student Led IEP initiative is funded by the Georgia State Personnel Development Grant (SPDG), Georgia Department of Education through a grant from the Office of Special Education Programs, United States Department of Education and is a collaboration with the Georgia Council on Developmental Disabilities. 	Page 1 of 1
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